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BY THE COMMISSION: 

 

O P I N I O N   A N D   F I N D I N G S 

 

On June 30, 2020, the Nebraska Public Service Commission 

(Commission) opened the above-captioned proceeding to determine 

whether to extend a connections-based surcharge to business and 

government services, as well as other services currently subject 

to a revenues-based surcharge. Notice of this proceeding appeared 

in the Daily Record, Omaha, Nebraska on July 8, 2020.  

 

Comments were filed by the following: AT&T Corporation, 

Teleport Communications America, LLC New Cingular Wireless PCS, 

AT&T Mobility (collectively AT&T); Citizens Telecommunications 

Company of Nebraska d/b/a Frontier Communications of Nebraska 

(Frontier); Cox Nebraska Telcom, LLC (Cox) and Charter Fiberlink-

Nebraska and Time Warner Cable Information Services Nebraska, LLC 

(Charter); CTIA – The Wireless Association (CTIA); Qwest 

Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC and United Telephone Co of the 

West (CenturyLink); the Rural Independent Companies (RIC); Rural 

Telecommunications Coalition of Nebraska (RTCN); Securus 

Technologies, LLC; and Windstream Nebraska, Inc. (Windstream).  

Reply comments were filed by the following entities: AT&T; Cox; 

Charter; CTIA; CenturyLink; RIC; and RTCN. 

 

At this time, the Commission finds a hearing should be 

scheduled.  The hearing in this matter will be held on January 6, 

2021 at 10:00 a.m., central time, in the Commission Hearing Room, 

300 The Atrium Building, 1200 N Street, Lincoln, Nebraska 68508. 

The hearing will also be held by videoconference equipment. The 

link to the videoconference is as follows http://tiny.cc/PSCWebex. 

The telephone bridge for the audio connection is: 415-655-0003 

Access Code 926 343 190. 
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     If auxiliary aids or reasonable accommodations are needed for 

attendance at the meeting, please call the Commission at (402) 

471-3101. For people with hearing/speech impairments, please call 

the Commission at (402) 471-0213 (TDD) or the Nebraska Relay System 

at (800) 833-7352(TDD) or (800) 833-0920 (Voice). Advance notice 

of at least seven (7) days is needed when requesting an 

interpreter. 

 

O R D E R  

 

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the NEBRASKA PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION that a hearing in the above-captioned matter will be 

held on January 6, 2021 at 10:00 a.m., central time, in the 

Commission Hearing Room, 300 The Atrium Building, 1200 N Street, 

Lincoln, Nebraska 68508 and via videoconference equipment as 

indicated above. 

 

ENTERED AND MADE EFFECTIVE at Lincoln, Nebraska, this 17th 

day of November, 2020. 

 

      NEBRASKA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 

COMMISSIONERS CONCURRING: 

 

      Chair 

 

      ATTEST:  

 

 

 

      Deputy Director 

 

 


